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I live in a 55+ manufactured home park in which many single women in their 80's live. 

So many of them are worried as the space rent prices have skyrocketed over the last 

few years. They can barely walk and depend on their meager earnings just to get by. 

Something needs to be done as well as consider property tax consideration for 

seniors on limited income.  


